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Post Implementation Evaluation Report 
 
Mainframe z9 to z114 Processor Replacement Project – 
Information Technology Services, Office of 
 
Project Dates:  10/2012 through 1/2013 
Project Cost:    $831,042 
 
Project Objectives:  
This project replaced the old z9 mainframe processor with a new 
z114 processor. The old z9 processor was in place over four years.  
Typically, processors are replaced or upgraded every three or four 
years to stay compliant with service life, maintenance contracts, etc. 
The mainframe processor provides mainframe computing capacity for 
numerous agencies in the state including the Departments of 
Revenue, Children and Families, Transportation, Labor, and 
Administration. 


